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At the Joint Policing Committee in November it was proposed that two pilot areas be selected for Local Policing For a for the South Dublin County area as a pilot projects.

At the last Joint Policing Forum held on 20th November 2009 it was agreed that further consideration be given to the request for a Local Policing Forum in South West Clondalkin. Discussions have taken place between An Garda Siochana and South Dublin County Council around the matter and the following is now proposed:

That two Local Policing Fora to be set up in two pilot areas as proposed at the meeting on 20th November 2009:

· Tallaght West covering Brookfield, Fettercairn, Kilmartin, Rossfield and Drumcairn 

· North Clondalkin covering the North Clondalkin RAPID area.

Following an evaluation of the pilot areas it is recommended that there be consideration that a Local Policing Forum be formed in the South West Clondalkin area as recommended by the Clondalkin Drug Task Force and possible other areas as resources allow.

Following agreement by the Joint Policing Committee the two pilot Fora will be established under the guidelines of the Department. 

